
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: File No. S7-06-23 
 
FROM: Michael E. Coe 
 Division of Trading and Markets 
 U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
 
DATE: May 23, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Meeting with Representatives from Cboe Global Markets 
 
 

On May 22, 2023, staff from the Division of Trading and Markets held a telephone call with 
representatives from Cboe Global Markets. The SEC participants were Randall Roy and Nina 
Kostyukovsky of the Office of Broker-Dealer Finances and Michael Coe of the Office of Market 
Supervision. The representatives from Cboe Global Markets were Jordan Newmark, Art Reinstein, 
and Daniel Wybenga. 
 
The discussion concerned, among other things, the Commission’s proposed Cybersecurity Risk 
Management Rule for Broker-Dealers, Clearing Agencies, Major Security-Based Swap Participants, 
the Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board, National Securities Associations, National Securities 
Exchanges, Security-Based Swap Data Repositories, Security-Based Swap Dealers, and Transfer 
Agents [Release No. 34-97142]. 


